
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New Student 
Important School Announcement 

Update on Further Deferral of Class Resumption 
 

Monday 23rd March 2020 
Dear parents, 
 
In view of the latest situation of the epidemic (the WHO has formally named the virus COVID-19), the 
Education Bureau (EDB) has further announced that all schools need to be further suspended, until 
further notice. Please note therefore that our school will suspend all classes (including extracurricular 
classes) until further notice. We strongly appeal to our parents to keep your children safely at home during 
this time, to avoid crowded places / group gatherings and to pay close attention to the health conditions 
of the entire family. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention to these matters. 
 
Harts Preschool & Playschool  
 

     

 

 

重要通告 
新生延期復課安排                           

 

敬啟者： 
 

鑑於疫情的最新發展（世界衛組織正式將其命名為COVID-19 病毒），教育局宣布，全港學校（包括幼

稚園）再延遲復課，直至另行通告。本校將在此期間暫停所有課程（包括課外課程），直至另行通告。

我們再次提醒   貴家長在這段時間提高警覺，加強防禦措施，請盡量將兒童留在家中，避免到人多擠廹

的地方/進行集體活動，密切留意家中各人的健康狀況。 

 

 

    此致 

貴家長 

 

                                                 樂希幼兒學校/幼兒樂園 

                                                                                             二零二零年三月二十三日(星期一） 


